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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Megan Walsh [meganwalshesq@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 6:01 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Leslie Mulholland
Subject: Fwd: Construction work at 125 Guilford, Piedmont: Notification to our Neighbors

Good evening, Mark, 
 
Mrs. Mulholland received this notification today. I'm not sure where our responsibility lies but I'd imagine the 
agencies should discuss the open case at 132 Guilford Road.  
 
If you have a few moments to discuss tomorrow let me know.  
 
Thanks, 
Megan 
 
Megan K. Walsh, Esq. 
meganwalshesq@gmail.com 
510.206.0462 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Leslie Mulholland <airleslie@hotmail.com> 
Date: January 27, 2016 at 5:30:16 PM PST 
To: Megan Walsh <meganwalshesq@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fw: Construction work at 125 Guilford, Piedmont: Notification to our Neighbors 

Hi Megan....just got this today...will this cause us problems...should we do anything about it?    
Let me know    Leslie 

 

 
From: Roger Strauch <roger@rodagroup.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:25 PM 
To: airleslie@hotmail.com 
Cc: Roger Strauch 
Subject: Construction work at 125 Guilford, Piedmont: Notification to our Neighbors  
  
January 27, 2016  

Dear Leslie, 

Julie and I are writing to inform you of the upcoming well construction at our home, 125 
Guilford,  Piedmont, which is scheduled to start as early as February 8, 2016 and is expected to 
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end within 2 weeks.  In order for the work to begin, the City of Piedmont requires informing 
impacted neighbors and ascertaining whether you have any objections to this project. 

We have contracted with Martell Water Systems, Inc. (Lic. #: 510952), Pittsburg, CA 
(http://martellwatersystems.com) to perform the work and the project has been permitted through 
the Alameda County Public works department.  Martell Water Systems, Inc. has been in business 
since 1946, drilling water wells and installing pump systems throughout California.  They are 
highly trained technicians in this field. 

Martell Water Systems 

martellwatersystems.com 

Martell Water Systems. Martell Water Systems, Inc. has been in business since 1946, drilling water wells 
and installing pump systems throughout California. 

 This project may create some inconveniences for some of you, which include: 

      No parking in front of 125 and 100‐124 Guilford (in case emergency vehicles need 
through access) 

      Sidewalk in front of 125 Guilford will be blocked 

      Construction noise during normal working weekday hours (9‐5) 

We have discussed these challenges with Martell in order to minimize the disturbance to our 
neighbors.  Unfortunately, these inconveniences cannot be avoided.  Rain or shine, Martell will 
work diligently to complete the project within 2 weeks. 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience during this effort.  

By return email, we ask that you acknowledge receipt of this email and raise any issues you may 
have with this project. If you any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, Roger, at any 
time on my cell:  510-910-2142 to discuss your concerns or to meet in person.  We would greatly 
appreciate your response within a day or two so that we may commence work by Monday, 
February 8, 2016. 

Kind regards, 

Roger and Julie Strauch 

125 Guilford Road 

Piedmont, CA 94611 

 


